
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 3, 2019 
 
Dear Parents or Guardians: 
 
Situations may arise wherein a student may require additional learning support in 
the core subject.  This could include: 
 

 “catch-up” work due to absences 
 additional small group help with an assigned project 
 short or log term support in a particular subject. 

 
Learning Support is provided by the Learning Support Team headed by Mrs. Nancy 
Eassie & Mrs. Val Samuel, Special Education Resource Teacher.  This support takes 
place either within the classroom, library, or the Multi-Purpose Room. 
 
If you wish this support for your child (should it be needed), please sign and return 
the permission slip below.  Please feel welcome to come and discuss any learning 
concerns regarding your child with myself and the classroom teacher. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Nancy Eassie    Mrs. Val Samuel 
Learning Support Teacher   Special Education Resource Teacher 
 

 
Date: ______________________ 
 
I GIVE PERMISSION FOR ____________________________IN GRADE ___________TO RECEIVE 
 
ADDITIONAL SUPPORT AS NEEDED. 
 
 
 
___________________________________ 
SIGNED 


